
  

 

 

 
 
Thank you for supporting Anaheim High School and its students. The AHS Alumni 
Association encourages yearly donations to continue its important work of awarding 
annual scholarships; supporting academic, athletic and performing arts programs; and 
preserving Anaheim High and its spirit, pride and traditions.  

The current AHSAA fiscal year is July 1, 2016 – June 30, 2017. 
   

 
 

 

DONOR LEVELS:   Renewal   New Donor 
 

All donors at the $50 level and above will receive a collectible 2017 calendar featuring historic 

photos of Anaheim High. 

□ BLUE - $25  

□ GOLD - $50   

□ COLONIST - $100  

□ SPIRIT - $250  

□ PRIDE - $500  

□ LEGACY (Lifetime Membership) - $1000  

□ Additional donation to Dr. Paul Demaree Endowed Scholarship $_________ 

□ Additional donation to Jan Harp Domene Endowed Scholarship $_________ 

□ IN MEMORY OF: _________________________________________________________ 

 (Suggested donation $25. Please provide photo and class year.) 

 

Total Amount Enclosed: $_________     

 

Please check here if you wish to waive donor incentive: □ 

 
First:_________________________Maiden:____________________Last:_________________________Class Year: ______ 

 

Address: ________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

City: __________________________________________________________ State: _____________  Zip: _______________ 

 

E-Mail:_________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone: _____________________________________________ 

 

Mail checks made payable to AHSAA and mail to: P.O. Box 389, Anaheim, CA 92815 
 

Please visit www.anaheimcolonists.com for more information on the AHSAA. 
Questions??? E-mail anaheimalumni@yahoo.com 

AHSAA is a 501(c)3 organization  - Tax ID No. 26-4323941 

http://www.anaheimcolonists.com/

